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HAPPY THANK GOODNESS IT IS NOT 110 

DEGREES ANYMORE! 

General Membership Meeting. 

Because I sent out the last newsletter 

before the June meeting, this will include 

information for both the July and August 

meetings.  

  In the July meeting it was voted on to 

raise the dinner price to $20.00 for adults 

and $10.00 for children.  Reminder, if you 

buy a child’s dinner for half price they are 

entitled to ½ of the meat.  

  Because the dinners have become so 

popular, reservations are now needed for 

the dinners. We are limiting the number of 

tickets to 125.  I will start taking 

reservations on Monday before the 

Saturday dinner.  Please, if you make a 

reservation and then find out you or your 

guests will not be able to attend, please 

contact me to cancel your reservation so                   

people on a waiting list can get in.  For 

reservations, call, text or email Pam at – 

707-592-4395, or 

dixonboatclub@gmail.com.  Everyone did 

very well at the last dinner.  

The Charlie Mike Memorial function has 

been cancelled 

  At the general membership meeting of  

Aug. 1 Bob reported that the state will be 

back again to spry the hyacinths. There is 

a new “Dixon Boat Club” sign by the dock. 

It was decided to try to fix the cooler if 

possible rather than purchase a new one 

At the September meeting nominations 

will be accepted for new officers and 

several board members.  All members, 

please consider doing your part to help 

the club and volunteer to run for an office. 

   Bill Griffith presented information on 

buying an elevator to get the hyacinths out 

of the slough.  Tony Robben felt it would 

not work and will continue to look for a 

small excavator. 

   Eric Warnken presented a proto type 

system he designed to try to remove the 

hyacinths.  He is getting with the work 

chair to dig some holes and pour some 

concrete.  This may be a work in progress, 

and hopefully they can make it work.   

Please contact Rick Bello (707-574-5408) 

if you have any information on the history 

of the boat club.  He is trying to put 

together information for the September 

75th Anniversary celebration. 
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Board Meeting Minutes 

Bob has received two applications for new 

members in the mail.  Sponsors, read the 

by-laws to familiarize yourself with the 

procedure to nominate new members. You 

and the prospective new member MUST 

come to a board meeting to introduce the 

new member. 

Bob reported that the hyacinths are trying 

to come back in.  The screen on the ramp 

has been removed by Manny and Brad 

and they do not feel it will be necessary to 

replaced at this time.   

Dinners 

We need someone to step up and plan the 

August 17th dinner. New members this is 

your chance to step up and contribute.  

There are many people that will help you, 

we just need someone to have a specialty 

they would like to cook.  Please, someone 

step up! 

Sept., Dana Hooper has agreed to do a 

nice meat dinner for the 75th Anniversary.  

Will keep everyone posted.   

 

Officers and 
Board   

Commodore Bob Lord 707-635-3995 

Vice Commodore Rick Bello 707-574-5408 

Rear Commodore Philip Holt 530-867-4934 

Secretary Pam Schmeiser 707-592-4395 

Purser Ed Coffelt 707-628-2034 

Board Chair Ed LaRue 707-372-5240 

Director Manny Bettencourt 707-685-1898 

Director Rosie Tamplen 530-902-9771 

Director George Reber 916-833-2862 

Director Mike Caponio 707-880-0342 

Port Captain  Bob Lord 707-635-3995 

Bar Chair Pam Schmeiser 707-592-4395 

Co-Bar Chair Eric Arnold 530-219-0932 

Raffle co-Chair Ed LaRue 707-678-4721 

Raffle co-Chair Shaun Kett 707-474-7983 

Decoration Chair Vacant   

Kitchen Chair Larry Nixon 707-365-2134 

Publicity Chair Linda Carpenter 707-678-3622 

Photographer David Burke 530-753-8264 

Workday Co-
Chair Mike Clearwater 707-290-2595 

Workday Co-
Chair Vacant   

Safety Chair Bob Lord 707-635-3995 

Newsletter Pam Schmeiser 707-592-4395 

Webmaster Rick O'Neill rickmoneill@sbcglobal.net  

Newsletter 
Mailer Mike Caponio 707-880-0342 

Dixon Boat Club Website  
http://dixonboatclub.org/   
http://www.flickr.com/photos/dixonboatclub  

Raffle Sponsor   

Gone Fishin' Marine 707-678-1600  
www.gfmarine.com   
Don't forget members of the Boat Club get 10% off their  

purchases excluding electronics  
Contact member Dana Hooper for DBC dinner supplies, 916-343-9732 

 

 

Calendar of Events 

Aug. 1              General Meeting 

Aug. 17            Dinner 

Aug. 29            Board Meeting 

Sept. 5             General Meeting 
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